North Middle School
Site Based Council
October 17, 2013

The North Middle School Site Based Council met October 17, 2013.  Members present were:  Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Connie Abell, Jill Sanders, and Lisa Sturman.
Opening Business:  
Agenda:  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Sturman seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Sturman seconded.
Student Achievement:
One of our staff members created a “Wall of Fame” for students who received distinguished or proficient on last year’s KPREP Test.
At the end of the first quarter, there was a drawing for students with no write ups to be awarded a prize.  The student whose name was drawn, was awarded a 16gb Tablet.
The Council discussed our KPREP Test scores for last year.
Ms. McGray gave the Council information on the African American Male Leadership Summit.
Reports:
The Council discussed the committee reports that were received and reviewed the budget report.
New Business:
There is funding available for after school or summer tutoring.  This funding will be used for an after school program.
Ms. Sanders reported to the Council about the SBDM Conference she attended.
On Going Learning:
The CSIP will be ready for review soon.  It is due December 2.
The Title I budget will be submitted for the November meeting.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Sanders seconded.  The next meeting will be November 14, 2013.
